Great Basin College

Student Government Association

Programming Board Minutes
12:30 PM Monday, September 19, 2005

Bighorn Activity Center

I. Call to Order

II. Roll Call

Sign Up Sheet Attached
III. Introduction of Guests 



Cathy McAdoo PACE Coalition.
IV. Approval of Minutes






Member Carolyn Mollart moved to approve the September 12, 2005 Minutes. Member Janel Olson seconded. 
Motion passed unanimously.
V. Chair Report








SGA Vice President Martin discussed the status of representation of college campuses. Elko now has nine Senators, Winnemucca has two Senators, Ely has a Secretary, and there is now a Vice President in Battle Mountain. So all campuses have representation.
VI. Club Reports

Plans are being made by ASO for fund raising and social events. They will discuss and plan details at next Board Meeting.
VII. The difference between SGA and Programming Board
Student Advocate Julie Smith discussed the differences between SGA and Programming Board. SGA has empowered the clubs to plan activities and fund raisers on and around campus for college students. The programming board meets every Monday at 12:30 to organize and coordinate with each other. All requests for money or other backing must be presented to SGA. First they must get on the agenda by contacting SGA President, Robbi Phillips at least three days in advance of SGA meeting in accordance with open meeting laws.


VIII. Event Planning 








Campus Events-
The ASO is planning to kick off the red ribbon week with their annual Pumpkin Patch. 
The Student Ambassadors are planning to set up a table at the Ruby Mountain Balloon Festival. 
Community Service Events-

Ideas were brought up and discussed on the annual blood drive. 


PBL is planning to lead the hunt for the hungry.


Details to be planned at next board meeting.
Fundraising- 

Holiday Decorating

Selling at other clubs events 

Rummage Sales
Brainstorming
IX. Issues and Concerns/ Public Comment

Student Ambassador Ger Heise discussed the start and future plans for Student Ambassador Website. Plans include linking up to main GBC website in addition to linking up to other clubs websites as they become established.
New website address is s4.invisionfree.com/ambassador_central/ 




Meeting adjourned at 1:31

At the call of the Vice President, public comments shall be heard by the Programming Board. Upon proper request students, faculty, administration, and the public shall be granted the floor by the Vice President. Please note that due to time restrictions the Vice President reserves the right and authority to place a time limit of public comment in the compliance with NRS 241.020 (2) © (3).

POSTED AT THE COLLEGE COMMUNITY CENTER, BERG HALL, AND LUNDBERG HALL, ON THE ELKO CAMPUS.  ALSO POSTED ON THE WINNEMUCCA, ELY AND BATTLE MOUNTAIN CAMPUSES.


Posted September 22, 2005 9:00am



www.gbcnv.edu/sga

